
SCHOOL DAYCARE WEEK
A WORLD OF DISCOVERIES

May 15 to 19, 2023

Dear SWL Daycare staff,
 

As we celebrate School Daycare Week, we wish 
to express our sincere gratitude to you, our daycare 

technicians and educators. Your daily work, presence and 
commitment is invaluable as you contribute to student success 

by providing a caring environment.
 

From your warm and welcoming smiles when you greet children in the 
morning and prepare them for the day ahead, to your caring check-ins and 

attention throughout the day, you always make sure that students feel 
welcomed and cared for. Your contribution and hard work help students to 
reach their full potential. 
 
You create an inclusive space that bridges the gap between school and home. You 
are the first face children see in the morning when they arrive at school and the 
last person they see before going home. You truly make a difference in the lives of 
thousands of students! 
 
We recognize the essential role you play in the Sir Wilfrid Laurier School Board, 
and we want to thank you for your “heart” work and dedication. We are proud 
and lucky to have you as valued members of our family.
 

Sincerely,
 

Paolo Galati, Chairperson    Gaëlle Absolonne, Director General 


